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Issue number 6. 

Head Teacher’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Happy New Year to you all, we wish you a healthy and prosperous 2024.  

In this issue we have included some useful information from the National Online 

Safety Board regarding free speech verses hate speech and also managing 

children's screen time. Whilst we appreciate that many children are enjoying new 

technologies received during the festive period we feel this is a good time to 

remind ourselves of the dangers these may bring.  

Also, in this issue we are 

pleased to share with you some 

of the Christmas celebrations 

enjoyed during the last week of 

term.  

We look forward to working with 

you in the coming year and look 

forward to seeing you again 

soon.  

Kind regards 

James Wookey 

 

 



Christmas festivities in Autumn term 

Our pupils enjoyed a festive last week of term. Christmas jumper day and the 

school Christmas lunch were enjoyed by everyone in school, as well as sharing 

chocolate advent calendars in class throughout December.  

Pupils were also invited to meet Father Christmas in our Santa’s grotto and re-

ceive a present. Everyone was very polite and thankful for their gift. We are also 

grateful to ‘Every Child Deserves Christmas’ who donated an additional present 

for all pupils to take home in the final week of the term. 

The Christmas performance on the Friday was a huge success and we were in-

credibly proud of all the classes who gave fantastic performances on stage. Well 

done everyone! A big thank you to all the parents who were able to attend and 

support their child, we hope you enjoyed it as much as we did.   



When a dragon visited North Star 82°... 

As the pupils arrived into school on Friday 5th January, they noticed that an area 

of the woods had been cordoned off with hazard tape. The teachers explained 

that we had noticed some suspicious activity and decided that the pupils could 

help us investigate what had happened.  

After making our way to the woods, we noticed that behind the hazard tape, 

there were large, dragon footprints leading to the firepit...where we found a nest 

filled with shiny, golden dragon eggs and plenty of treasure!  

We had a lot of questions about what had happened and things started to make 

much more sense when we learnt the story of Kassim and the Greedy Dragon in 

our English lessons on Monday. 






